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This Month’s Highlights 

 

Central Nine Career Center’s Adult Education reached an enrollment of 1027 for the fiscal 

year of 2013-14!!  80% of those students achieved at least one gain when they were post 
tested.    
These numbers are amazing.  It was not without much hard work and dedication on not only the 
Adult Education staff, but the adult students as well.  With that being said, I would like to Thank 
the Governing Board for their support and approval of the stipends for the work that has been 
done in adult education.   
 
Adult Education is busy closing out the 2013-14 fiscal year and preparing for the upcoming year.  
The grant/funding has been approved by the DWD for both the ABE state and federal grants 
along with the EL Civics grant.   
 
15 Adult Education staff members will be attending the Summer Institute that DWD is putting on 
July 14-16.  This will be a great start to the new year.  After the Summer Institute, Central Nine  
staff  will meet on July 24 to set our program goals for the new year.   
 
From June 23rd to July 4th, the Adult Education classes have been on summer break.  Although all 
adult education students were given homework packets and online opportunities while the 
classes were stopped.  This break gives the adults time to take vacations and relax with their 
families without missing any class time. 
 
As a Directors point of view, since our enrollment has grown so quickly I will be adjusting some 
of the focus to not only the enrollment but now the performance of the students and the 
instructors and aides.  I will be focusing on aligning the program with the DWD state policies and 
goals and to ensure that our instructors are leading the region and state in trainings and 
performance.  I will work to continue to align with the refugee’s needs and partnerships that 
have been created to create stronger alliances.   
 
I look forward to another great learning experience in Adult Education at Central Nine for the 
2014-15 fiscal year.       


